
At the library 

Calling all ghosts, witches, warlocks, wizards, ghouls and other creatures of the night! 

The Calhoun Memorial Library will be participating in Trunk or Treat, scheduled for this 

Sunday from 3-5 p.m. at Chetek Lutheran Church parking lot, 1419 Second St. 

Trunk or Treat is a benefit for the Chetek Food Shelf, which is looking for donations of 

personal care products. So, this All Hallows Eve please remember those in need by 

donating to our local food shelf. 

While on the topic of Halloween, the library will celebrate the holiday during the Wed., 

Oct. 30 children’s storyhour by having a party for all the little attendees. Storyhour starts 

at 10:30 a.m. and includes reading of books and a craft. 

Additionally, the library will be handing out treats on Thursday, Oct. 31 from 3-5 p.m. 

So, moms, dads, grandparents and caregivers get your little goblins and monsters 

dressed in their costumes and pop over to the library for yummy treats. 

Just a reminder to all those needing assistance using your electronics, be it tablets, 

laptops, Kindles or cell phones, Technology Tutoring is back. The library is happy to 

report that in just the first two weeks of the program several people have sought help 

with their I Phones, Apple watches and other devices. 

Technology Tutoring is every Thursday from 2:30-3:20 p.m. Doing the tutoring is 

National Honor students from the Chetek-Weyerhaeuser High School. If interested, call 

715-924-3195 or stop in to set up a time to meet. 

Lastly, with October on its way out, the Calhoun Memorial Library is already thinking 

about November programming. On that note, mark Tuesday, Nov. 12 on your calendar 

for the Chetek Friends of the Library presents Bingo for Books. Bingo starts at 6 p.m. 

and will be held at the VFW, 102 Douglas St. Proceeds from the evening go toward 

library materials and programming. 

Don’t put your calendar away yet for you’ll want to highlight Friday, Nov. 22 and Sat., 

Nov. 23 as the library’s annual fall book sale kicks into gear. The sale is only two days 

so be sure to arrive early. Doors open at 9 a.m.  

More information on these events will be forthcoming so keep an eagle eye out for 

future newspaper articles in The Chetek Alert. 

For more information about the library or its programs, visit calhounmemoriallibrary.org 

or check out our Facebook page. 

 

 


